
Three positions on our volunteer Board 
of Directors and one on our volunteer 

Supervisory Committee will soon be up 
for election or re-election. Each position 

is a three-year term and begins following 
our Annual Meeting on February 18, 

2021. Individuals interested in running 
are required to be Coast Central 

members and should request a packet 
to: Nominating Committee, CCCU, 2650 

Harrison Avenue, Eureka, CA 95501. 
Completed applications are due by 5 pm 
on October 15 of this year. Nominations 

may also be made by petition. For further 
information, call Ruth Davy at 

(707) 445-8801, ext. 302.

Brandy Morton recently joined CCCU as Controller, bringing with her 15 
years of experience in the Hoopa Valley Tribe’s Fiscal Department. Her 
expertise includes budgets, analysis, purchase orders, payroll, and audits.

Hello, Brandy!

Congratulations to Danelle Tegarden, Accounting Analyst, who gives to her 
community as president of Soroptimist International of Eureka and treasurer 
of Humboldt Botanical Gardens. During first quarter she collected and 
delivered diapers and formula to the Food Bank, hygiene items to Humboldt 
Women for Shelter, snacks for Marshall Resource Center, and more.

Volunteer of the Quarter!

Sarah Hiller rejoined CCCU in April as Manager of our Arcata Giuntoli 
Member Services Branch. She brings 15 years of local financial institution 
experience to her role, including eight years as Senior Member Services 
Supervisor at Arcata Uniontown. 

Welcome Back, Sarah!

Caring for Members
 

and
 
Communities

“You saved my business.”

Independence Day 
Saturday, July 4 

All locations closed

Labor Day 
Monday, September 7

Bayshore Mall location open

HOLIDAY CLOSURES

CREDIT UNION QUIZ
Answer the trivia question below based on 

content in this newsletter. Send in your answer to 
marketinginfo@coastccu.org by Friday, July 31, 

and you could win a $25 Coast Central gift card!

Question: What is the total dollar amount CCCU 
has awarded in community giving so far this year?

Check back in the next Coastline Quarterly for the 
answer. Good luck!  

Congratulations to Patricia Johnson who won last 
quarter’s quiz with the answer, “3,” for the number 

of Advisors now available to assist with 
financial planning needs.

DID YOU KNOW?
When using our convenient CheckFlash 

Deposit in Mobile Banking, you are 
now required to write, 

“Mobile Deposit Only” to ensure your 
check gets processed timely.

“I really, really appreciate everything you and your 

teammates have been doing to stay open and available 

for the community during this pandemic. That was a 

big part of why I wanted to get the loan through CCCU 

as opposed to a national bank. You are all amazing.”




